
Y10 End of Year Exam Preparation: HISTORY

Exam(s): History Paper 1 - Medicine in Britain 1250-present (52 marks)

Revision Topic List

Content Skills

● Medicine in medieval England
c1250-c1500

● The Medical Renaissance in
England c1500-c1700

● Medicine in 18th and 19th
Century Britain c1700-1900

● Medicine in modern Britain
c1900-present

● The British sector of the
Western Front, 1914-18:
injuries, treatment and the
trenches (this topic will only
feature on questions 1, 2a and
2b)

● Describe two features of an
aspect of WWI/the trenches (4
mk)

● Source utility
How useful are two sources (A
and B) for an enquiry into an
aspect of medicine or
treatment in the trenches? (8
mk)

● Mini enquiry source analysis
and use (4 mk)

● Comparison of two time
periods to identify
similarity/difference (4 mk)

● Causation question ‘Why did a
change happen?’ (12 mk)

● valuation and judgement about
an hypothesis (16 mk)

Tips on different revision techniques, including subject specific activities can be
found in the Student Study Support Guide.

https://www.blatchingtonmill.org.uk/assets/Uploads/Study-Support-Guide-Parent-Support-Evening-Copy.pdf

